
First on the Moon announces the debut of its new logo, the “evergreen” version of the 
popular logo that supported anniversary activities in 2019. 
 
The new logo changes the 1969/2019 dates to July 20/1969.  It will soon appear on new 
First on the Moon merchandise and in public uses.   
 
States committee member Rachel Barber, “We loved our logo last year—and it seems 
that the world did too.  The purpose of the evergreen logo is to underscore that 
Wapakoneta is forever Neil Armstrong's hometown, no matter what anniversary we're 
celebrating.” 
 
The logo and its updated version were designed by area resident Audrey Uetrecht 
Gutman.  Individuals and entities that wish to use the logo should contact First on the 
Moon committee for permission. 
 
First on the Moon enhances public understanding of and appreciation for Wapakoneta, 
Ohio's, unique identity as the home of Neil A. Armstrong, first person to walk on the 
moon.  First on the Moon develops and implements public arts and humanities 
programming, thematic events, and legacy initiatives that garner a high degree of 
collaboration among stakeholders and reach the widest demographic possible.   
 
Those with questions about First on the Moon or the logo may contact Barber at 
419/738-4924 or wallpaperproject@bright.net.  
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